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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope you have all had an enjoyable and restful half term, and are finding hope and delight in the 
signs of Spring all around us. 
 
Congratulations to the following children who are our RM Maths Super Users: 
 
Mars Class - Eddie, Billy, Jessica, Elkie, Malaak, Joseph; Jupiter Class - Barnaby, Esme, Ava, Quinn, 
Harry C; Saturn Class - Max, Tom K, Cara, Benjamin and Neptune Class - Harry, Harley, Matilda, Ethan. 
 
Remote Learning 
We would like to thank families who have fully committed to the online learning system and are grateful 
to those who were able to use half term to catch up on any missing pieces of work from their child’s 
portfolio.  This will enable children to be in the best possible place for reintegration on Monday 8th March 
at school. 
 
Full School Reopening 
We are delighted to be able to welcome all children back to school on Monday 8th March.  Our existing 
Covid-19  prevention measures will still be in place and the Risk Assessment is available on our website.  
We would ask that families continue to adhere to social distancing measures whilst on The Green and on 
the slip road approach to school.  Current guidance indicates that best practice would be for one adult 
only to accompany children to school to minimise congestion.  School access will be available from 8.30 
am and children should enter using their respective doorway entrances. 
 
We will be resuming our normal classroom timetable and therefore children in Neptune and Saturn class 
should come to school in their PE kits with appropriate additional layers for outside play and lunch on 
Monday 8th March.  All children should bring their book bags in on Mondays only and, on the first 
Monday, should return all reading scheme books which were sent home at the beginning of the 
lockdown period. 
 
Please ensure that children do not bring in pencil cases or personal items from home.  The school 
continues to provide individual stationary and equipment for every child. 
 
Please note we do not require children’s workbooks back as this work has been marked and is stored 
electronically through your Google classroom submissions. 
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To ensure that we all remain skilled in using our electronic login codes, homework will be set weekly via 
Google classrooms for all classes.  Please ensure you continue to keep your home support logins and 
passwords in a safe place at home. 
 
The lunch menu will continue as scheduled and we would request families who have not already done 
so, to move to Parent Pay+ for school dinner payments. 
Should your child be required to isolate after whole school opening, the school would work with the 
family individually to ensure access of learning materials at home. Please note that there is no 
expectation for a child who is ill themselves, to complete school work. 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 4th March 
We hope your plans and designs for your costumes are well under way and look forward to sharing 
family favourite reading materials next week.   As in previous years, a book token is being offered by the 
World Book Day organisation.  This year, one per child is available to download using the following link: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/booktoken_PrimaryUK.pdf  
 
Kind regards 
Cheryl Wass 
Headteacher 
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